LTR-1000-207727

2018/09/04

Yes



To: Mr.E.A Salkov

Director General of Rusatomservice

Sub: Returning Back the PAC

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter No. 309/03-01/5669 dated 27.08.2018, please be informed that based on Article 3.4.1 to the Contract No. SP-BNPP-1-2017/309/1265-D, Provision Acceptance Certificates (PACs) should be developed for each set of Goods by the Supplier, then submitted to the Customer for review and approval. 5% of gross amount of each invoice will be paid to the Supplier only if such condition is met. Therefore, due to the abovementioned reasons and not meeting the conditions, all PACs submitted by the said letters will be exactly returned back.

Sincerely yours

H.Ghaffari

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director